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BULLETIN # 1 

 
INVITATION LETTER 

to the 5th South America Sub-region gathering 
 

Salinas - Uruguay 
November 2 to 4, 2018 

 
"BUILDING A BETTER FUTURE TOGETHER" 

 
 
We are pleased to invite you to participate in the 5th South America Sub region Gathering, from 
November 2 to 4, 2018 in Uruguay. 
 
The meeting will take place in the "Hildebrando Berenguer Vacation Complex", Salinas resort, 
38 km far from Montevideo, where we will also stay. 
 
We will have the unparalleled opportunity to meet with fellow Scout and Guides from the three 
Americas and Europe. We especially emphasize that during the Assembly on November 2, the 
Organizations belonging to our Sub region will continue to advance in their formal consolidation 
and there will be elected the members of the Sub-region Committee, whom will exercise its 
functions until the next Gathering in the year 2021 
 
In this way, the Sub region will have a coordinating instance that will link us more closely and 
facilitate the development of projects of the Participating Organizations towards their 
communities. 
 
In the event, our central organizations will be presented: ISGF World Bureau, Central Branch 
and Regional Committee of the Western Hemisphere, as well as the Projects of the 
Participating Organizations that wish to do so.  
 
We will also visit Montevideo city, participate in an attractive International Scout market, and a 
spectacular campfire with games and representations from participating countries. 
 
Enrollment registration must be made before September 1, 2018, and includes three nights of 
accommodation (1, 2 and 3 November), twelve meals (3 breakfasts, 3 lunches, 3 snacks and 3 
dinners), transportation, materials and the trip to Montevideo city during the gathering..  
 
Its cost depends on the chosen accommodation: it is USD 320 per person in a fivefold base, 
USD 420 per person in double basis, and USD 520 in case of being individual. 
 
The available places  on a Double and Individual basis are limited, so they will be 
assigned according to the order of arrival of the corresponding Registration Form. 
 
Arrivals and Departures 
 
Participating delegations are expected to arrive on November 1 at Carrasco Airport, or at the 
Port of Montevideo, or at "Tres Cruces Terminal" of Montevideo buses. From those places we 
will coordinate the transfer to the meeting place in Salinas, where we will offer you a warm 
welcome and dinner, included in the registration fee. 
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The details of the arrivals and departures are to be communicated to the email of the 
liaison person: fasguruguay@gmail.com , before September 1, 2018. 
 
Post Gathering Tours 
 

❖ Tour to Punta del Este, and attractive tourist and cultural areas nearby. 
It will take place on Monday, November 5, 2018 and its cost is USD 120 per person. 
 
1 day, which includes: dinner and accommodation on the night of November 4, 
breakfast and lunch on day 5 and visits from 08:00 to 18:00. hrs. 
The transfer to the point of return to the country of origin must be previously coordinated  
in a timely manner, in order to assure the availability of transportation. 
The tour will only take place if a minimum of 5 passengers is reached. 

 
❖ For those who wish other trips, for example to Colonia del Sacramento, touristic farms, 

or thermal areas, we will gladly put you in touch with specialized companies that can 
organize that tours. 

 
To facilitate coordinations, we request you to let us know your preferences before 
September 1, 2018. 
 

NOTE: Participants who wish to arrive before November 1 or wish to remain after November 4  
- or November 5 for those who make the trip to Punta del Este - will be charged on a 
preferential daily rate.  

 
 
For more information about the 5th SASR Gathering, please contact Carlos Delgado at the 
following e-mail: fasguruguay@gmail.com. 
 

 

We are preparing everything so that the 5th Gathering 

will be an unforgettable experience. 

 

Do not miss it ‼ 

 

Receive a warm and fraternal Scout´s Greeting 
 
 

FASGU 
 

Fraternidad de Antiguos Scouts y Guias de Uruguay 

Scout and Guide Fellowship of Uruguay 

mailto:fasguruguay@gmail.com

